
 

 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY   
 
This report provides members of the Police and Crime Panel (Panel) with the Police and 
Crime Commissioner’s (PCC’s) draft Police and Crime Plan (Plan) for 2022-2025, and 
invites them to comment on the content.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATION(S) 
 
Members of the Panel are recommended to:- 
 

a) note the contents of the PCC’s new draft Plan; 
b) comment on the draft Plan in a report and make any recommendations. 

 
 
 
CONTENTS 
 
Main Report 
Appendix A – new draft Police and Crime Plan – ‘Safer Streets More Police’ 
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1. The Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011 makes provision for a new or 

returning PCC to draft and issue a new Plan, in consultation with the Chief Constable, to 
set the policing objectives for the local area. The 2011 Act also provides for the Plan to 
be kept under review and variations issued, where necessary.   
 

2. Before issuing or varying a Plan, a PCC must: 
a) prepare a draft of the plan or variation, 
b) consult the relevant chief constable in preparing the draft plan or variation, 
c) send the draft plan or variation to the relevant police and crime panel, 
d) have regard to any report or recommendations made by the panel in relation to the 

draft plan or variation (see section 28(3)), 
e) give the panel a response to any such report or recommendations, and  
f)   publish any such response. 

 
3. As in previous years, the draft Plan appended at Appendix A is based on information 

and consultation from a range of sources, and reflects the same three priorities that the 
PCC has set in previous Plans and, indeed, in the current, transitional Plan which was 
provided to the Panel for comment at the Panel’s meeting on 19 July 2021. 

 
4. The Panel is asked to note that the section on child sexual exploitation may be further 

amended slightly, dependent on additional information we have sought from South 
Yorkshire Police. 

 
5. The Panel is invited to consider the new draft Plan and comment on the contents in a 

report, and make any recommendations. The Panel is respectfully asked to provide their 
report by 18 February 2022, to enable the Plan to be published in a timely manner. 

 

List of background documents 

   
Appendix A – new draft Police and Crime Plan – ‘Safer Streets More Police’ 
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